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I am in opposition to this bill. Many studies have shown that calling transgender 
students by their birth name and gender is linked to an enormous increase in anxiety, 
depression, and suicide. This bill would literally kill children. Additionally, it would 
make it illegal to refer to any student by a nickname ("Will" instead of "William", for 
example) and making parents sign off on any variation of their child's name would be 
a ridiculous waste of resources, which are already limited.


